
Lee Township 

Annual Meeting of the Electors 

March 27, 2021 

 

The meeting of the Electors of Lee Township was called to order by Supervisor Owen at 10:26 am at the 

Lee Township Hall located at 877 56th Street, Pullman Michigan. 

 

Supervisor Owen requested a chair to be appointment for the electors. 

 

A motion was made by S. Kay to chair the meeting.  All residents voted “Aye.”  Motion carried.  

 

Ted Chamberlain thanked the board and recognized them for doing a good job.   

 

Pam Rawson recognized the board and township as a whole, thanking them for the recognition of her 

husband [Albert Rawson], and the support of the community as a whole, for being a community that 

comes together, especially during hard times. 

 

Mrs. Caroline Black thanked the board for the plaque and recognition of Steppny Black. She felt it was a 

lovely gesture for a strong man lost. 

 

Supervisor Owen discussed the supervisor’s proposed salary resolution, increasing the annual salary from 

$17,250, to $19,000 in the fiscal 2021 year.  

 

A motion was made by S. Kay to approve the salary resolution. All voted “Aye” by a show of hands. 

Motion carried.  

 

A motion was made by S. Kay to adjourn the meeting.  All voted “Aye.”  Motion carried.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 10:30 am.   

Minutes submitted by: Heather Friel, Clerk   

 


